
C h a t h a m
s t o r m  d r a i n a g e  i m p r o v e m e n t  p r o j e c t

YOUR STORM WATER FEES AT WORK

Dear Resident,

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services and 
consulting engineer, Kimley Horn and Associates, 
continue to work on the Chatham Storm Drainage 
Improvement Project.   

Project update:
•	 Project team has reviewed customer complaints 

and questionnaire responses.
•	 Preliminary analysis has been performed on the 

existing storm drainage infrastructure to determine 
problem areas.  

•	 Existing conditions study has been submitted and 
comments are being addressed.  

•	 Analysis is ongoing to address additional review 
questions.  

•	 Once the report has been resubmitted, results of 
the study will be shared with the neighborhood for 
feedback.

 
For more information about this project, please visit 
our website at http://stormwater.charmeck.org and 
click on Storm Water Projects drop down menu in the 
green bar, then Active Projects and Chatham. 

If you have any questions, please contact Project 
Manager Matthew Anderson at 704-336-7923 or 
manderson@charlottenc.gov.

February 2014

Engineering & Property Management
Storm Water Services Division
600 East Fourth Street
Charlotte, North Carolina  28202

Shade Your Stream
Property along creeks and lakes should be planted with native trees and shrubs

For more information about stream buffers, visit http://stormwater.charmeck.org.
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Roots anchor the 
soil, reduce flood 
damage and take 
up excess fertilizers.

Shade keeps the 
water cool, allowing 
fish and aquatic life 
to thrive.
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